
Tamworth to Toowoomba 

and onward to Brisbane 

Reviving our railway 

for the future 

People of  New England want better 
transport north of  Armidale: better 
public transport and more efficient, 
low-carbon, movement of  goods 
and bulk freight. 

We need the Main North railway line 
to be fully running again, connecting 
Tamworth through to Toowoomba 
as standard gauge all the way, making 
New England part of  the growing 
interstate rail network. 

This is essential for the social and 
economic future of  Guyra, Glen 
Innes, Deepwater and Tenterfield — 
for all of  the Northern Tablelands. 
And it will greatly benefit Tamworth 
and Armidale when their working 
railway is fully connected again — 
north and south. 
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Help save the line for better connectivity and future development 
of the region. Please do the following: 

◊ Apply to join “Trains North Incorporated” 

Find us online by following  

the QR Code. 

 

 

 

 

◊ Write to a member of parliament, to your 

mayor or local councillors, or to the NSW  

Minister for Regional Transport and Roads: 

 

and record your support for: 

“Protection of the Main North Railway for use by trains.” 

Let them know if you think it would be wrong to destroy the track to 

make way for a bicycle path, and ask your state MP to support the 

petition Passenger Trains North of Armidale in parliament. 
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Trains North Incorporated campaigns to protect the railway line north 
of Armidale via Glen Innes and Tenterfield; and argues for trains to run 
again to Queensland on the Great Northern Railway, connecting 
Sydney with Brisbane via New England. And we support those entities, 
both non-profit and commercial, seeking to operate trains locally. 

The Main North Line can also provide an immediate interim route for 
the unfinished Inland Rail project to progress towards Brisbane, 
following existing lines from Narromine via Dubbo, Werris Creek and 
Tamworth.  Mobilising The Main North line would provide time to 
solve other difficulties and would establish an enduring connection 
between New England and the growth area of South-East Queensland, 
at much less cost than other major infrastructure projects. 

The Hon. Jenny Aitchison, MP, Minister for Regional Transport and Roads 
GPO Box 5341, SYDNEY   NSW   2001 


